
 

   

 

 
 
 
 

28 January 2025 
 

To whom it may concern: 
 
This letter serves as a reference to confirm service provided by Katlego and emanates based on 
their quest to solicit new clients and expand their business. 
 
Katlego was appointed as one of the V&A Waterfront’s preferred landscaping service providers 
since 2009.  
 
Over this period Katlego have performed their duties in both a professional and enthusiastic 
manner. Four months ago, development on Breakwater Boulevard has been completed and we 
decided redo the landscaping design on the boulevard between Breakwater and the VIC Wharf 
on our property. 
 
Katlego has done the layout, removed all exotic plants and replaced it with indigence plants as 
part of our mission to have our indigence plant percentage on the property at 90%. They have 
done an exceptional job in creating a pathway of an educational scenic route for our visitors on 
foot or in their vehicles. 
 
The on-site team delivers a reliable and expedient service and their turnaround time on ad-hoc 
requests is well within our expectations. The management team is accessible, and they 
regularly follow up to ensure that the V&A Waterfront receives a sustainable and reliable 
service. 
 
Should you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned. 
 
Regards, 
 
 
 
Julian Kruger 
SENIOR MANAGER: CUSTODIAL SERVICES 
+27 21 408 7733 

 


